
Spotlight on Smyrna High  

Dear Parents/Guardians: 

 

As the 2021-2022 school year progresses, you and your child will be making the important decision 

about which high school to attend in the fall. Smyrna High School provides a strong academic  

curriculum, which prepares our students for the future. We offer a College  

Preparatory and Honors curriculum, as well as 17 Advanced Placement (AP) and 15 Dual  

Enrollment courses. Students can also choose from over 20 different Career Pathway options. 

 

The Smyrna High School counselors, administration, and instructional staff invite all eighth grade stu-

dents and 2 adult guests to attend our Spotlight on Smyrna High event on January 27th.  While taking a 

tour, you will be able to speak to students and staff about our academic and  

extra- curricular programs. We are excited to show you all of the great opportunities Smyrna High 

School has to offer! 

 

Masks are required. Please enter at the main entrance at the front of the school or the side entrance 

near the auditorium.  Doors will open at 5:45pm and  we will begin promptly at 6pm. 

 

Questions?  Contact Mr. Ron Girton, 9th Grade Counselor 

ronald.girton@smyrna.k12.de.us 

YOUR LOGO HERE 

January 27, 2022 

5:45p.m. — 8:00 p.m. 

Smyrna High School Cafeteria  

 


